Response to Comments

Comment Set 39
Email from Greg Mellgren dated March 17, 2004

From: Greg Mellgren [GregMellgren@ NationwideTraffic.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2004 8:44 AM

To: viejosystem @ aspeneg.com

Subject: POWER LINES

why that cannot do the same for us. Increasing lines in our area only decreases our quality of living. | will be at the
meeting to help make this happen.

This is reponse to edison wanting to add lines, they have put them under ground else where, | see know reason I 39-1
Greg Mellgren

Vice President Operations

Nationwide Traffic Services

Office 800-444-4781
Fax 562-429-5693

Viejo System Project D-171 May 2004



Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 39
Email from Greg Mellgren dated March 17, 2004

39-1 Thank you for providing your opinion. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.

Viejo System Project D-172 May 2004
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